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I am in support of funding for Community Resilience Hubs HB 3170. I worked as the 

Agency Relations person for FOOD for Lane County for 8 years overseeing Lane 

County's Food pantries and meal sites. I know that with extreme weather becoming 

more frequent and likely, it is imperative that we have more Resilience Hubs as 

refuges for people particularly in our rural communities. As I visited all of our pantries 

regularly I was able to see both the need of many people in these communities and 

the dedicated volunteers who made them run smoothly. Please pass HB 3170 to 

protect these important communities in times of need. Thank you for taking my 

testimony. 


